
Liquor License  Inspection Report

4/8/2022

Business Owner

License(s) Applied For

Retail Selling of Intoxicating Liquor of all kinds in the original package (P1)

Sunday Sales (S0)

This is a request for information regarding the above named proposed liquor license application. Please respond to this 

request within ten (10) working days of the above date. If not returned within ten (10) working days, your approval will 

be assumed. All comments will be forwarded to the City Council along with the application.

Fire Prevention - Complete

ADEQUATE EMERGENCY VEHICLE ACCESS? Response: YES

Comments:

BUILDING FIRE CODE COMPLIANT? Response: YES

Comments:

Health Department - Complete

WILL PROPOSED USE HAVE ANY ADVERSE IMPACT ON PUBLIC HEALTH 

OR SAFETY?

Response: NO

Comments:

DOES BUILDING COMPLY WITH ALL HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

REGULATIONS?

Response: YES

Comments:

Police Department - Complete

WILL THE DENSITY OR LOCATION HAVE ADDITIONAL IMPACT ON CRIME IN 

THE AREA?

Response: YES

Comments: THE POLICE DEPARTMENT DOES NOT RECOMMEND APPROVING A CITY LIQUOR LICENSE AT THIS 

LOCATION.  THERE ARE MULTIPLE OTHER LICENSED ESTABLISHMENTS IN THIS AREA.  THERE 

HAVE ALSO BEEN MULTIPLE COMPLAINTS OF SALE OF AGE-RESTRICTED PRODUCTS 

(TOBACCO/VAPE) TO MINORS.  FOR THE LAST 15 YEARS, THE ESTABLISHMENT IS HAS BEEN 

CRAMMED AND DIRTY AS WELL.  THIS WOULD NOT BE A POSITIVE IMPACT FOR THE CITY.
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